MUPY faculty member joined an international webinar entitled '’Pharmacy Education
Response to Covid-19: Know What to Do and Be Prepared’

June 12, 2020

On June 12, 2020, Assoc. Prof. Surakit Nathisuwan, Deputy Dean for Planning and Quality Development,
officially joined an international webinar as an invited speaker. The webinar was hosted by Gadjah
Mada University’s Faculty of Pharmacy in collaboration with ASEAN PharmNET members and Senior
Experten Services, Germany. The title of the webinar was ’Pharmacy Education Response to Covid-19:
Know What to Do and Be Prepared’, and was globally broadcasted via the Zoom system to its
international participants.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2716



